FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Jimmy Kong
AUDIO DIVISION ] TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 SEP 2 2 -ZUDg MAIL STOP: 1800B3-JSK
HOME PAGE: www fee.govimb/andio/ E-MAIL ADDRESS: Jimmy.Kong@fcc.gov

The Catholic, Apostolic and Roman Church in Puerto Rico
Apartado 9021967
San Juan, PR 00902

Re: The Catholic, Apostolic and Roman Church

WKVM, San Juan, PR
Facility Identification Number: 8096
File Number: BP-20090409ALR

Dear Applicant:

The staff has under consideration the above-captioned modification application for AM
broadcast station WKVM as amended on June, 23, 2009.

Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 17.4(a), any proposed construction of a new antenna structure or
proposed alteration of an existing antenna structure that requires notification to the Federal
Aviation Administration (FAA) requires registration with the Commission prior to the
proposed construction or alteration. Our records indicate that the proposed antenna structure
has not been registered with the Commission. FCC antenna structure registration may be
accomplished electronically via the Internet at http://www.fcc.gov/wtb/antenna/, or by sending
a completed FCC Form 854, Application for Antenna Structure Registration, to:

Federal Communications Commission
Information Processing Branch

1270 Fairfield Road

Gettysburg, PA 17325-7245,

Please note that FAA approval is necessary in order to obtain FCC antenna structure
registration. Following FCC registration of the antenna structure, a curative amendment to the
application, which includes the antenna structure registration number, must be submitted to
the Commission so that processing of your application may be completed. If the antenna
structure cannot be registered within 30 days of the date of this letter, the applicant must
notify the Audio Services Division (ASD), in writing, concerning the delay.

In addition, a review of the application, as amended, indicates that you have answered NO
to Item 11 (Environmental Protection Act) of the 301 Form which requires a SHPO/NHPA
showing. However, you stated that the application will be amended once the study is
completed. As to this date, we have not received the amendment for SHPO/NHPA
showing.



Accordingly, further action on the subject application will be withheld for a period of thirty
{(30) days from the date of this letter to provide an opportunity to submit an amendment.
Failure to respond within this time period will result in the dismissal of the application
pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.3568. Please note that any amendment must be submitted in the
same manner as the original application.

Sincerely,

ngw

Son Nguyen, Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Christopher J. Reynolds, Esq.
Grafton Olivera



